STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

May 16, 1984

TONEY ANAYA P.0. DRAWER DD
GOVERNOR ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(505) 748-1283

Johnny F. Mobley
P.0. Box 1443
Ruidoso, New Mexico 88345

Re: Mobley

#1-A-29-10-28
L.E. Ranch San Andres

Dear Mr., Mobley:

We are returning your C-103 dated May 15, 1984, regarding the
plugging of the above captioned well unapproved.

Would you please submit a C-103 showing your plugging procedure, so
that we may determine whether or not it is acceptable. You must not
plug this well until we have approved your procedure.

Also, we must have C-103's showing all work that has been done from
spudding to TD, a C-105, Completion Report, and the Deviation Survey.

Very truly yours,

el W el

Leslie A. Clements
Supervisor District II
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